## **SSSC Town Hall Meeting with CCR Director**

## FOLLOW UP - Town Hall Meeting with CCR Director (June 6, 2017)

Dear NCI Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians,

Thanks to all of you who came to the Town Hall Meeting yesterday afternoon, and thanks to all committee members who helped on planning to make it successful!

Quad. Review, career advancement, job security are among the many topics we discussed.

Dr. Misteli is very engaging, understands our concerns, and is willing to work with us to enhance our career opportunities.

The summary of the meeting will be published in the next issue of the Dossier and on our website as well.

Stay tuned and volunteer!

Thank you, SSSC Organization







Photo Album below

Town Hall Meeting with Dr. Tom Misteli on June 6th, 2017















